Moretown Planning Commission
Minutes
November 20, 2012
Moretown Elementary School

Present: Jonathan Siegel, Chair; Deb Sargent, Rube Scharges, Karen Horn.
Jonathan called the meeting to order at 6:30 pm.
No members of the public were present and no public comments were received.

Jonathan made a motion to adopt the minutes of November 5. Rube seconded
the motion, which was unanimously approved.

Jonathan informed the Planning Commission that the selectboard appointed
Bridgett Remington to fill the one vacancy on the commission.

Karen stated she would inquire about when the Municipal Planning Grant awards
would be announced.

Jonathan left the Planning Commission meeting to attend the landfill meeting.
Rube made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:25. Deb seconded the motion,
which was unanimously approved.

Respectfully Submitted,
Karen Horn
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